
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for Building 417 

Improvements for Wing HQ at Maine Air National Guard, 101st Air 

Refueling Wing, in Bangor, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 

1:00 p.m. on 11/30/2022 to Major Daniel Trembley, Deputy Base Civil 

Engineer, MEANG, 106 Ashley Avenue, Bangor, ME 04401. 

 

The scope of services for this project includes pre-design planning to 

determine necessary infrastructure and improvements required to 

support the proposed project. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities  


